August 26, 2024 oler
fl’alldoorg

Mayor Fred Allyn lii
“One Vote For One Legal Voter”

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339
Re: Registrar Certifications, Recertifications and Canvassing

Dear Mayor Fred Allyn lii,

Under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), we are requesting the following information:
1. A copy of both Registrar of Voters Certification certificates and/or proof of annual
training certificates if they were certified more than a year ago.
2. A copy of the Form ED-632, which certifies that the canvassing required by CT State
Statute has been completed.

We had originally asked the Secretary of the State to provide the Certification information back
onJuly 9, 2024. We received a partial list on August 8, 2024. Additional information requested
has not been sent to us. After being sent the incomplete list, we have found that the
information provided was inaccurate. Hence, we are requesting under FOIA, that you provide
us with the information requested.

Included with this letter is Exhibit A (CT State Statute Sec. 9-192a regarding certification of
Registrars of Voters for CT) taken directly from the CT State Statutes and Exhibit B from the
Office of Legislative Research authored by Kristin Sullivan regarding the legal requirements for
the Form ED-632 the certification the canvassing required by CT State Statute was indeed
completed.

If both the Registrars of Voters are not certified after two years and not recertified every year
thereafter, they are not qualified to run elections according to CT State Statutes. This is a very
serious situation.

We look forward to your prompt attention to our request.

Respectfully,

¥

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder/CEO Fight Voter Fraud, Inc. 475.775.5368
V fightvoterfraud.org

Fight Voter Fraud, Inc.
P.0. Box 262
Middlefield, CT 06455-0262

501 (c) 4 Non-Profit



August 26, 2024

fl alldoorg

City/Town Attorney
“One Vote For One Legal Voter"

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339
Re: Registrar Certifications, Recertifications and Canvassing

Dear City/Town Attorney,

Under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), we are requesting the following information:
1. A copy of both Registrar of Voters Certification certificates and/or proof of annual
training certificates if they were certified more than a year ago.
2. A copy of the Form ED-632, which certifies that the canvassing required by CT State
Statute has been completed.

We had originally asked the Secretary of the State to provide the Certification information back
on July 9, 2024. We received a partial list on August 8, 2024. Additional information requested
has not been sent to us. After being sent the incomplete list, we have found that the
information provided was inaccurate. Hence, we are requesting under FOIA, that you provide
us with the information requested.

Included with this letter is Exhibit A (CT State Statute Sec. 9-192a regarding certification of
Registrars of Voters for CT) taken directly from the CT State Statutes and Exhibit B from the
Office of Legislative Research authored by Kristin Sullivan regarding the legal requirements for
the Form ED-632 the certification the canvassing required by CT State Statute was indeed
completed.

If both the Registrars of Voters are not certified after two years and not recertified every year
thereafter, they are not qualified to run elections according to CT State Statutes. This is a very
serious situation.

We look forward to your prompt attention to our request.

Respectfully,

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder/CEO Fight Voter Fraud, Inc. 475,775 5368
fightvoterfraud.org

Fight Voter Fraud, inc.
P.0. Box 262
Middlefield, CT 06455-0262

501 (c) 4 Non-Profit



Linda Szynkowicz

From: Linda Szynkowicz

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 2:16 PM
To: Patricia A. Riley

Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Patricia— We do not want the Canvassing history. We are only requesting the one page document - ED-632 which
is signed and dated by both Registrars of voters. The canvassing was done between Jan 1, 2024 - May 1, 2024. It is
a legal document.

Please email the one page signed and dated ED-632.

Thank you.

Linda

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder / CEO
Fight Voter Fraud, Inc 501(c)4 Non-Profit

Website www.fightvoterfraud.org
Email linda@fightvoterfraud.org
General Info info@fightvoterfraud.org
Phone 860-575-7125

THIS COMMUNICATION MAY BE PROTECTED BY THE ASSOCIATED AFFILIATES AND PRIVILEGE AND MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSON TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED. ANY USE, DISSEMINATION,FORWARDING,
PRINTING OR COPYING OF THIS EMAIL WITHOUT CONSENT OF THE ORIGINATOR IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED
THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DESTROY AND NOTIFY LINDA SZYNKOWICZ. ALL COMMUNICATION THROUGH THIS
SERVER IS ENCRYPTED AND PROTECTED ACCORDING TO FEDERAL AND STATE LAWS.

From: Patricia A. Riley <town.clerk@Iledyardct.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 1:24 PM

To: Linda Szynkowicz <linda@fightvoterfraud.org>
Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Good afternoon,

Your FOIA request is now complete and available in the Town Clerk’s office anytime during normal business hours.
The total fee is $15.50 and we accept cash or checks payable to the Town of Ledyard. Please note that the
document is the Canvass History Report which is the report that is directly sent to the Secretary of the State within

our on-line system.

Both of our Registrar of Voters are fairly new and still attending certification classes therefore, there is no
certification certificate at this time. Please feel free to reach out if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Patricia A. Riley, MCTC



From: Linda Szynkowicz <linda@fightvoterfraud.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 10:04 AM

To: Fred Allyn, lll <mayor@ledyardct.org>

Subject: FOIA Request

iYou don't often get email from linda@fightvoterfraud.org. Learn why this is important

Please find attached the letter we mailed to you last week. Our request is simple. Under the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA), we are requesting the following information:

1. A copy of both Registrar of Voters Certification certificates and/or proof of annual training certificates if
they were certified more than a year ago.

2. Acopy ofthe Form ED-632, which certifies that the canvassing required by CT State Statute has been
completed.

Thank you for your prompt response to our request.

Respectfully,
Linda Szynkowicz

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder / CEO
Fight Voter Fraud, Inc 501(c)4 Non-Profit

Website www.fightvoterfraud.org
Email linda@fightvoterfraud.org
General Info info@fightvoterfraud.org
Phone 860-575-7125

THIS COMMUNICATION MAY BE PROTECTED BY THE ASSOCIATED AFFILIATES AND PRIVILEGE AND MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSON TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED. ANY USE, DISSEMINATION,FORWARDING,
PRINTING OR COPYING OF THIS EMAIL WITHOUT CONSENT OF THE ORIGINATOR IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED
THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DESTROY AND NOTIFY LINDA SZYNKOWICZ. ALL COMMUNICATION THROUGH THIS
SERVER IS ENCRYPTED AND PROTECTED ACCORDING TO FEDERAL AND STATE LAWS.



Linda Szynkowicz

e — —
From: Patricia A. Riley <town.clerk@ledyardct.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 1:24 PM
To: Linda Szynkowicz
Subject: RE: FOIA Request
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon,

Your FOIA request is now complete and available in the Town Clerk’s office anytime during normal business hours.
The total fee is $15.50 and we accept cash or checks payable to the Town of Ledyard. Please note that the
document is the Canvass History Report which is the report that is directly sent to the Secretary of the State within
our on-line system.

Both of our Registrar of Voters are fairly new and still attending certification classes therefore, there is no
certification certificate at this time. Please feel free to reach out if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Patricia A. Riley, MCTC

Town Clerk, Town of Ledyard
Freedom of Information Officer
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.
Ledyard, CT 06339

(860) 464-3229
town.clerk@ledyardct.org

NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs
CLOSED FRIDAYS

From: Patricia A. Riley

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 11:41 AM
To: linda@fightvoterfraud.org

Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Good morning,



Website www.fightvoterfraud.org
Email linda@fightvoterfraud.org
General Info info@fightvoterfraud.org
Phone 860-575-7125

THIS COMMUNICATION MAY BE PROTECTED BY THE ASSOCIATED AFFILIATES AND PRIVILEGE AND MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSON TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED. ANY USE, DISSEMINATION,FORWARDING,
PRINTING OR COPYING OF THIS EMAIL WITHOUT CONSENT OF THE ORIGINATOR IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED
THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DESTROY AND NOTIFY LINDA SZYNKOWICZ. ALL COMMUNICATION THROUGH THIS
SERVER IS ENCRYPTED AND PROTECTED ACCORDING TO FEDERAL AND STATE LAWS.



Linda Szynkowicz

From: Fred Allyn, Il <mayor@ledyardct.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 1:00 PM
To: Linda Szynkowicz

Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Good afternoon,

Thank you for this. Our Town Clerk is handling your request now. She will copy me once it is processed.
| have no room for voter fraud, nor should our country.

Best,

Fred

Fred B. ALLWu (l

Mayor, Town of Ledyard, CT
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.
Ledyard, CT 06339

Tel (860) 464-3221
www.ledyardct.org

NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs
CLOSED FRIDAYS

From: Linda Szynkowicz <linda@fightvoterfraud.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 12:15 PM

To: Fred Allyn, Il <mayor@Iledyardct.org>

Subject: FOIA Request

’You don't often get email from linda@fightvoterfraud.org. Learn why this is important
hment.

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder / CEO
Fight Voter Fraud, Inc 501(c)4 Non-Profit

Website www.fightvoterfraud.org
Email linda@fightvoterfraud.org
General Info info@fightvoterfraud.org




Phone 860-575-7125

THIS COMMUNICATION MAY BE PROTECTED BY THE ASSOCIATED AFFILIATES AND PRIVILEGE AND MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSON TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED. ANY USE, DISSEMINATION,FORWARDING,
PRINTING OR COPYING OF THIS EMAIL WITHOUT CONSENT OF THE ORIGINATOR IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED
THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DESTROY AND NOTIFY LINDA SZYNKOWICZ. ALL COMMUNICATION THROUGH THIS
SERVER IS ENCRYPTED AND PROTECTED ACCORDING TO FEDERAL AND STATE LAWS.



Linda Szynkowicz

R Sk S — o
From: Patricia A. Riley <town.clerk@ledyardct.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 11:41 AM
To: Linda Szynkowicz
Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Good morning,
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request. | have forwarded your request to the proper department and |
will contact you once it is complete and if any fees are incurred. Please feel free to reach out if you have any

questions.

Sincerely,

Patricia A. Riley, MCTC

Town Clerk, Town of Ledyard
Freedom of Information Officer
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.
Ledyard, CT 06339

(860) 464-3229
town.clerk@ledyardct.org

NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs
CLOSED FRIDAYS

From: Linda Szynkowicz <linda@fightvoterfraud.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 10:04 AM

To: Fred Allyn, lll <mayor@ledyardct.org>

Subject: FOIA Request

You don't often get email from linda@fightvoterfraud.org. Learn why this is important

Please find attached the letter we mailed to you last week. Our request is simple. Under the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA), we are requesting the following information:

1. Acopy of both Registrar of Voters Certification certificates and/or proof of annual training certificates if
they were certified more than a year ago.

2. Acopy ofthe Form ED-632, which certifies that the canvassing required by CT State Statute has been
completed.



Thank you for your prompt response to our request.

Respectfully,
Linda Szynkowicz

Linda Szynkowicz
Founder / CEO
Fight Voter Fraud, Inc 501(c)4 Non-Profit

Website www.fightvoterfraud.org
Email linda@fightvoterfraud.org
General Info info@fightvoterfraud.org
Phone 860-575-7125

THIS COMMUNICATION MAY BE PROTECTED BY THE ASSOCIATED AFFILIATES AND PRIVILEGE AND MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE PERSON TO WHOM IT IS ADDRESSED. ANY USE, DISSEMINATION,FORWARDING,
PRINTING OR COPYING OF THIS EMAIL WITHOUT CONSENT OF THE ORIGINATOR IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED
THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY DESTROY AND NOTIFY LINDA SZYNKOWICZ. ALL COMMUNICATION THROUGH THIS
SERVER IS ENCRYPTED AND PROTECTED ACCORDING TO FEDERAL AND STATE LAWS.



